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My name is Max Nagler, a proud third generation Angeleno and |
am have called in to support Item 14: Council File 20-0472 I have
worked in the entertainment industry since college and have
recently lost my job due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Over the
past several months it has become increasingly harder for me to
continue to make my rent payments on my storage unit due to the
lack of income, last month alone I paid over 800 dollars which is
more than 50% of my stimulus check in late payments and fees to
my storage provider in fear of my unit being auctioned off leaving
me with less money to pay necessities such as rent, food, and
household items. I hope that this can be changed to give people
like to prioritize the essentials without having the fear of losing
my belongings. Thank you.



